
 

     
 

Public Notice 
 

Extension Of Time For Submission Of Responses To 
Alternative Dispute Resolution (ADR) Guidelines Consultation 

Document 
 

The Utilities Regulation and Competition Authority (“URCA”) issues this Notice in 
accordance with section 8(1)(e) of the Communications Act, 2009 (“Comms Act”). 
 
On March 24, 2014, URCA issued its Public Consultation Document – Alternative Dispute 
Resolution (ADR) Guidelines [ECS 02/2014] requesting responses to be submitted to 
URCA on or before May 2, 2014. 
 
URCA has received requests for an extension of time from key industry stakeholders 
indicating that additional time to formulate responses to the issues and questions 
involved in the Consultation is needed.  URCA is, therefore, extending the deadline to 
ensure that the Consultation is as comprehensive and inclusive as possible. 
 
Interested persons now have until Friday, May 9, 2014 to submit their responses to 
URCA.    
 
All responses must be addressed to the attention of URCA’s Chief Executive Officer in 
accordance with the instructions as set out in the Consultation Document. 
 
The Consultation Document may be downloaded from the “Publications” section of this 
website. 
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